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Board of Supervisors
SLO County Government Center
San Luis Obispo, CA 93405

October 9, 2017

ITEM #4 Planning Department Priorities

Dear Chairman Peschong and Supervisors,

The county should continue the process to completion the Inland Vacation Rental Ordinance.
The draft language is compl ete and the projected completion is Spring 2019

The Adelaida area VRO has worked very well and it makes sense for the Planning Department to
continue to process the countywide VRO on schedule. The coastal areahasa VRO in place
aready. If feasible, we request that an earlier completion date be targeted.

Thank you for your consideration of our comments.

Sincerely,

A

Susan Harvey, Chair
Conservation Committee
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